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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Unfortunately we have had several reports 
already this term of parents falling out and 
being rude and aggressive towards each other, 
both on and around the school.  This then 
inevitably spills over to the children and causes 
unnecessary issues between them.  I would like 
to remind you that it is important to behave 
appropriately both on and around school and be 
very careful what is being said around the 
children.  Please do not become involved in 
aggressive and unpleasant behaviour.  As soon 
as this behaviour comes to the school’s 
attention it does get passed on to the police and 
further action will be taken as required. 
 
School is a friendly, calm and nurturing 
environment where everyone should feel safe 
and welcomed.  As adults we need to set the 
children positive role models so that they can 
form positive and happy friendships and deal 
with difficulties in a constructive and resilient 
manner. 
 
Star Learners 
 
We are very proud of our Star Learners who, 
this week are:- 
 
Reception  -  Jamain Shaw 
Year 1  -  George Monaghan 
Year 2  -  Akira Ha 
Year 3  -  Kara-Shannon Poynter 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 4  -  Logan Sullivan 
Year 5  -  Bailey Reeves 
Year 6  -  Kaiden Taylor 

 

 
 

Sports Stars of the Week 
 
Our Sports Stars this week are Travis Rogers, 
Year 2 and Derise Selby-Straker, Year 4. 
 
Travis was awarded the trophy for his excellent 
jumping skills. 
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Derise showed excellent running skills and 
keeping a good pace – he kept on running and 
running! 
 
 

 
 

Attendance Award 
 
The winner of the Attendance trophy this week 
is Year 4 with 100%.  Fantastic Year 4 – keep 
your excellent attendance up. 
 
Spelling Bee 
 
We have so far collected in £317.00 sponsor 
money from the Spelling Bee.  If you have any 
more to collect and send in, please do so as 
soon as possible.  Thank you. 
 
Grandparents Afternoon Tea 
 
To celebrate the forthcoming royal wedding 
between Prince Harry and Meghan, we are 
holding an afternoon tea for grandparents on 
Friday, 18th May at 2.00 p.m. 
 
If you have not already done so please call at 
the office to complete an invitation. 
 
Children can come to school in their best 
wedding/party clothes for the occasion.  (No 
football kits or superhero outfits please). 
 
Sports Day/BBQ/School Fair 
 
The Parents of Featherstone Wood are holding 
a BBQ on the 6th July, straight after sports day. 
 
The PofFW have asked for volunteers to help 
run the BBQ.   If you can spare any time at all to 
help out please call in at the School Office and 

leave your name, or let one of the members of 
the PofFW know.  Thank you. 
 

 
 

The next meeting of the PofFW is on Monday, 
14th May at 1.30 p.m.  All welcome. 
 
Charity Variety Show 
 
The Gordon Craig Theatre is hosting a variety 
show on the 6th June at 7.00 p.m. 
 
This is being hosted by the broadcaster Pam 
Rhodes and will feature ‘Gabz’; James 
Acraman the World Record Cup Stacking 
Champion; Herts of Love Gospel Choir, military 
bands and more. 
 
To book your tickets visit www.gordon-
craig.co.uk. 
 
Year 2 Trip to Whipsnade Zoo 
 
Please could all payments be in school by 
Friday, 18th May.  The cost is £20.00. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Year 6 Trip to Pizza Hut 
 
All payments for the Year 6 trip to Pizza Hut 
must be in school by Thursday, 24th May.  The 
cost is £20.00. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Dates for your Diary 
 
7th May  -  Bank Holiday 
 

14th to 18th May – SAT’s Week Year 6 
 

21st to 24th May – SAT’s week Year 2 
 

24th May – End of term 
 
25th May  -  Inset Day  
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28th May – 1st June  -  Half term 

 
4th June  -  Children back to school 

 
6th to 8th June – PGL Trip 
 

11th to 15th June – Year 1 phonics check 
 

15th June – Year 2 trip to Whipsnade Zoo 
 
15th June – Father’s Day Sale 

 
6th July – Sports Day, barbeque and 

Summer Fair 
 
12th July – Transition Day  

 
16th July – Y6 Leavers Party 

 
20th July – Leavers Assembly 

 
20th July  -  Term ends 2.00 p.m. 
 

23rd July  -  Inset Day 
 

24th July  -  Occasional Day 
 
25th July  -  Occasional Day 

 
26th July  -  Occasional Day 

 
27th July  -  Occasional Day   
 

 
 

 
Louise Shuttleworth 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 


